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1 attachment

Hi Grace,
 
Thank you for sending us Lisa Kim’s le�er dated October 1, 2021.  Willowick Community Partners, LLC (WCP)
remains ready to enter into a binding agreement with the City of Garden Grove (the “City”) to acquire the
Willowick Golf Course (the “Property”) for the purpose of developing the Property for cri�cally needed housing
(including homes restricted to low- and moderate-income households), open space, cultural facili�es, and other
compa�ble uses.  Our team has come together to redevelop, reimagine, and transform an inclusive community
that will be cherished by exis�ng neighboring residents of Garden Grove and Santa Ana. 

Over the past seven months WCP has allocated significant �me and team resources to conduct community
outreach and presenta�ons with various stakeholders such as leaders from the City of Santa Ana, local
chambers of commerce, local housing advocacy groups, regional economic groups, and other community
stakeholders.  The response to our vision for the redevelopment of the Property has been very posi�ve and we
have immense confidence that our approach is well posi�oned to obtain land use approvals from the City of
Santa Ana in an efficient manner.

A�ached, please find our responses to the ques�ons outlined in the October 1, 2021 le�er.  We feel that WCP
has separated itself from the other nego�a�ng par�es as the WCP proposal accomplishes the following:

WCP’s con�ngent offer ($100M) is greater than the City’s appraisal value ($90M),
WCP’s non-con�ngent offer at $50M is nearly 25 �mes larger than the offer from the Trust For Public
Land – to our knowledge no other group has provided a non-con�ngent offer,
WCP’s offers assume a 25% affordable component, whereas the City’s appraisal only assumed 15%,
WCP is offering a clear and defined economic value to the City.  WCP’s proposal is not con�ngent upon
the City taking market risk related to future revenue/income streams nor does WCP require the City to
pay WCP any fees or reimbursements for pre-development costs.  WCP enables the City to maximize
value without taking on development and market risk,
WCP benefits from City Ventures’ $250M unsecured credit facility so that land development can occur
without a deed of trust being recorded against the Property,
WCP’s purchase structure allows the Property to come back on the tax rolls sooner, which will benefit
the Garden Grove Unified School District and other local taxing en��es.
WCP’s is providing the City an op�on to enter into a long-term ground Lease in either the con�ngent or
non-con�ngent scenario.

 
Thanks again for the opportunity to provide this addi�onal informa�on to the City of Garden Grove.  We look
forward to mee�ng with you to discuss the WCP proposal and the next steps towards a binding transac�on
agreement.

Ryan Aeh
Senior Vice President, Land Acquisi�on
City Ventures
Cell: 949-500-1573
ryan@cityventures.com
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